
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 6/5/2012 5:23:39 PM

Velasquez, Carlos A. (carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov)
Tom, Jonathan P. (jonathan.tom@cpuc.ca.gov); Randolph, Edward F. 
(edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov); Kahlon, Gurbux (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Kaneshiro, Bruce (bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov); Dowdell, Jennifer 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5); Paulo, Lisa 
(lisa.paulo@cpuc.ca.gov); Baker, Simon (simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov); Dietz, Sidney 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Warner, Christopher (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJW5)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: EEGA 2065 2nd Supplemental Response: Need Funding Breakdown Information for 

EE Programs in Marin County

Carlos

Attached is PG&E’s 2nd supplemental response with MEA 1st quarter 2012 data.

Redacted

PG&E

Regulatory Relations

Principal Regulatory Case Manager

Redacted

From: Velasquez, Carlos A. [mailto:carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday. June 05, 2012 5:11 PM 
To:| Redacted ~|
Cc: Kahlon, Gurbux; Tom, Jonathan P.; Kaneshiro, Bruce; Randolph, Edward F.; Baker, Simon; Paulo,

SB GT&S 0304429
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Lisa
Subject: data request response?

Hi Sandy - per our conversation this a.m., has PG&E submitted its follow-up data request to 
“EEGA”? I don’t have access to EEGA so I wouldn’t know if the data request response is in 
that system.. .if so, it would help if you could also send us a Word doc containing these 
responses; thanks.

Carlos 703-1124

.Original A/fpggagp.
RedactedFrom:

Sent: Friday, June 01, 2012 12:59 PM
To: Kahlon, Gurbux; Paulo, Lisa; Velasquez, Carlos A.
Cc: Dowdell, Jennifer; Dietz, Sidney; Warner, Christopher (Law)
Subject: EEGA 2065 Supplemental Response: : Need Funding Breakdown Information for EE 
Programs in Marin County

Gurbux, Lisa and Carlos,,

Attached is PG&E's supplemental response to EEGA data request 2065 that supersedes our 
5/29 response and reflects our discussion yesterday. I just posted the response on EEGA as 
well. As we agreed, PG&E will follow-up with 1st quarter 2012 data by 6/5/12.

Redacted

PG&E

Redacted

SB GT&S 0304430



Principal Regulatory Case Manager

Redacted

SB GT&S 0304431


